
 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 14th November 

Hi Everyone,   

We held our open morning for families looking for a reception place for their child last Saturday, our Year 6 

children showed our visitors around. It was so affirming listening to how confident, articulate and proud 

our children are of our school! We were inundated with visitors who were keen to come and see all that we 

offer. A huge thank you to our Year 6 children for giving up their Saturdays to help us!  

This week, we have launched our zero to one million steps 

challenge, we are aiming to walk around the track on the field 

during lunchtimes until we reach one million steps, the children and 

staff have really enjoyed having a brisk walk at lunchtime, there 

could even been exciting prizes in the pipeline for those children 

who reach the million mark! Keep walking!  

 

Our pupil parliament have launched their ‘Clear Out for Christmas 

campaign’ with this brilliant video…So if you are having a sort out of 

unwanted clothing/shoes before Christmas, please pop them into our 

recycling bin at the front of school across from the main entrance.  

click here for our pupil parliament video 

 

Tomorrow, Friday 16th of November, we will be celebrating Children in Need in school. The children and 

staff are invited to come to school dressed in non-uniform or with a Pudsey t shirt etc. anything goes. We 

just ask that each child bring a £1 donation. 

We will be holding our annual book fair on Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th of November from 

3pm-4pm in the Willows… 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk/pupil-parliament-2


 

 

 

 

 
 

Attendance:      

‘All Day, Every Day, The Crossflatts Way!’  

Here are the week before the holiday’s figures:  Whole School: 97.1% 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

96.% 95.7% 96.9% 98.0% 97.1% 97.6% 97.4% 96.5% 

 

Wrap up warm, I think the weather is going to get chilly in the coming days.  

Best wishes 

Mrs Bennett    

Headteacher   
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